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Reply to 
Attn of: 

August 27, 2014 

This memo documents a meeting that took place at the DOT headquarters in Washington D.C. 
with TRW Automotive on August 27, 2014 to discuss investigation RQ14-001. The meeting 
was attended by Scott Yon, Evan Frings, Michael Lee, Frank Borris and Paul Simmons from the 
Office ofDefects Investigation, Otto Matheke from the Office of Chief Counsel as well as Jeff 
Cooper, Marc Bolitho and Ken Kaiser from TRW. 
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